News
Save the Date!! – President Ann Svennungsen’s inaugural celebration is scheduled for the weekend of Jan. 31-Feb. 2, 2008.  The installation ceremony probably will take place early Friday afternoon, Feb. 1, in Jackson Auditorium. 

An Inauguration Planning Committee representing students, faculty, staff, regents and other university constituents will soon be appointed, and planning for the installation ceremony and other inauguration events will soon begin in earnest.  For now, save this important date on your calendar!

Congratulations to TLU student Aida Sopa of Kosovo, who was honored this summer as one of 17 international students attending ELCA colleges and universities to receive a scholarship from the Phoebe Herman Scholarship Endowment Fund. 

This semester TLU’s international students represent eight countries. Along with Sopa, other students from Kosovo are Drenushe Bislimi, Getoar Mjeku, and Bukurije Zeqiri.  Uzonnakamgeso Mkparu and Linda Osuji are from Nigeria; Dirk Lorenz is from Germany; Lynnal Ndimande is from Zimbabwe; Sean Ng is from Malaysia and is studying abroad in Spain; Veronika Orlova is from Russia; Sreena Percywell is from India; and Anna Tupinier is an exchange student through ISEP here for the academic year from France.
Send us your news!

Get the word out about your activity, your campus photo, an award or honor, and even a classified ad for an item you want to buy or sell.  Just e-mail it to today@tlu.edu.  If everyone will use this easy to remember e-mail address, students, faculty and staff will have one place to look.  If you are off-campus, log in at tlu.tlu.edu  - without the www.  
